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WCC’s	Response	to	Gladman’s	Concept	and	Access	Plan	
(EXAM	124)	
	
	
From: Ben Simm 
Sent: 08 December 2016 09:06 
To: Tony Ward 
Subject: Warwick EiP - Site In Barford (Gladman) 
  
Tony 
  
Based on the assessment of the information submitted, the 
Highway Autority is satisfied that the proposed point of access 
would be able to accomodate a development of 125 / 130 
dwellings at this location.  
  
Thanks 
  
Ben 
 
Ben Simm MPlan MRTPI 
Senior Development Management Engineer 
Planning, Development and Flood Risk Management 
Transport & Economy 
Communities 
Warwickshire County Council	


